ebXML Quality Review Group

minutes of Meeting Dec 7th, 2000

Written by:  Tim McGrath, Dec 20th, 2000

Present:

Tim McGrath (Chair), Nagwa Abdelghfour, Jon Bosak, Joe Baran

Apologies: Bob Glushko

Agenda:

1. Steering Committee report

2. Technical Specifications:

 * documents submitted

 * documents in pipeline

 3. Public deliverables with technical content

 * marketing material

 * presentations

 * ebXML website

 4. Any Other Business

 5. Next Meeting

Discussion:

1. Tim reported on the Steering Committee meeting held on Dec. 6th.

2. No documents were currently before QR for review.

Documents exepected are:

RegRep Business Information Model

RegRep Business Domain document

RegRep Registry Services Specification

There apears to be delays with the Information Model specification caused by terminology difference within the group.

The Services specification is delayed by new features being considered within the scope.  Some of these are related to Runtime usage.  Tim noted that runtime access to the Registry has been discounted by the Steering Committee.

ebXML Glossary 

The TA team lead (Anders) has been requested to liaise with QR and develop an approval process for the Glossary.  QR Team members were asked to comment by next week’s meeting.  Nagwa noted that she had suggested the TA Team and QR conduct a walkthrough of the Glossary during the Vancouver plenary.  The TA team lead (Anders) is to follow up on this.

Revised TA Specification 

The editting task is now expected to take a few more weeks.  The TA Team will produce a new schedule for delivery.


Mimimum Metamodel for Infrastructure Support (BP/CC deliverable)

Following their face-to-face meeting this is schedyled for internal release on 29th Dec.

3. We have had no feedback from the Marketing team.  It was noted that the PoC press event in San Francisco next week may be taking a higher priority.

4. The Executive have not responded to our request for an update of the Specification Approval Process document.

Action: 

Tim: Ask Executive again for action on this.

5. The next scheduled teleconference is on Thursday 14th December at 3:00pm Pacific Time.   

End of document
